
       
 

Our theme in December is: Be Giving/Sois généreux 
 

December 10-14 
Some key school events this week  

 

Monday, Dec.10  Gr.4/5 floor hockey at lunch (teams to be announced in  

    the morning announcements) 

 

Tuesday, Dec.11  Dance Club at lunch    

 

Wednesday, Dec.12 Gr.4/5 floor hockey at lunch (teams to be announced in  

    the morning announcements) 

    Fire Drill 

  

Thursday, Dec.13   Celebration of Learning 9:15am 

    Dance Club at lunch  

    PAC 6:30-8pm     

     

Friday, Dec.14  1st report card to go home (classes that are using   

    Fresh Grade will receive only an online report card; please make  

    sure that you connect with your child’s teacher if you do not  

    know how to log in) 

    Gr.4/5 floor hockey at lunch (teams to be announced in  

    the morning announcements) 

     

Information Items 

Good bye and Welcome 

On behalf of the Macaulay Staff, I would to thank our admin assistant, Shauna Johnson, for her 

great work over the last month as today was the last day for Shauna at Macaulay. I would like 

to welcome our new admin assistant, Carol Jessa, who will be joining our team next week. 



 

The Gift of Giving 

École Macaulay Elementary has a rich tradition of extending a helping hand to those in 
need. This season, we at Macaulay are whole-heartedly striving to help some of the many 
families in our local community in need of our support this Christmas. 
 
We will be hosting a food drive for the remaining days leading up to the Holidays. Students are 
invited to donate non-perishable food items, including seasonal and festive treats that will be 
placed in collection boxes in the front foyer at the main entrance of the school or in your child's 
class. Staples such as peanut butter and cereal are always greatly appreciated, as are stocking 
stuffers and toiletries.   
 
We welcome donations, personal or corporate, that you may wish to make to this very 
meaningful cause.  Monetary donations will go towards the purchase of grocery cards and/or 
gifts. Grocery or gas station gift cards are also very much appreciated.  
 
Please have all donations to the office by Friday, December 14.  
Your very generous donations are greatly appreciated. Please accept our heartfelt thanks on 
behalf of all gift recipients. 
 
Community Information  

There is one attachment to this email with some information about Moms and Mentors. 

 

Important events coming up 

 December 19: Craft Night 6-7pm 

 December 21: Last Day before break and whole school PJ Day 


